
The Africa Week Rome 2024 event, held from July 24 to 30 and organized by Skill on Line and the
International Bio-Research Institute (IBI) in collaboration with Steadfast and CIRPS, aimed to catalyze
dialogue and growth across the African continent.

The initiative, hosted at both the Great Hall of the Vicariate of Rome and the Auditorium of CONI, tackled
crucial themes for Africa's future, such as education, technological innovation, and sustainable development.

Skill on Line’s Commitment

Skill on Line presented an innovative project for certifying the digital skills of African citizens, aimed at
bridging the digital divide and creating new opportunities for youth.

Representatives Gabriele Tomasi Canova and Lisa Marmorato highlighted how digitalization and
international skills certification could open new pathways for Africa’s technological development, allowing
young people to be recognized as global professionals.

Through this project, Skill on Line aims to reduce the digital divide by offering training that will enable African
citizens to acquire essential skills needed to compete in the modern world, backed by internationally
recognized certifications. This approach represents a significant step forward for the continent toward
greater inclusion and economic sustainability.

International Dialogue and Future Prospects

Africa Week Rome 2024 provided a unique opportunity for dialogue between African and Italian
diplomats, political and cultural figures, as well as entrepreneurs invested in the continent’s development.
One of the main topics discussed was the need to build resilient educational systems that enable young
Africans to access quality, long-term learning.

A central theme of the debate was the Mattei Plan for Africa, a cooperation initiative between Italy and
African countries aimed at promoting sustainable growth and curbing youth emigration. The plan
stimulated reflections on how Africa can become a key player in the global technology scene, particularly
through projects like those promoted by Skill on Line, which aim to turn young people into tech leaders and
ICT investors.

A Step Towards a Digital Future

Looking ahead, Africa Week Rome laid the groundwork for new collaborations and development
opportunities, placing Africa at the center of the global dialogue on innovation and digitalization. The
collaboration between Skill on Line and international partners continues to grow, with the goal of training a new
generation of African digital professionals ready to contribute to technological change and development.

In conclusion, Africa Week Rome 2024 demonstrated how innovation and education are powerful tools for
promoting growth and inclusion. Events like this mark the beginning of a path that will position Africa as a
center of technological excellence, fostering greater international cooperation and sustainable development.
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